
Carshalton Boys Sports College
School Fund

As trustees of the school, we have to ensure that the school takes extreme care with the money it 

receives from the government. However, with the school fund we have a broader choice on how it 

can be spent, and it will always go towards projects to enhance the school experience to the highest 

possible standards. 

The images below are some of the ways in which school fund money has been spent over the past 

few years. The POWER committee have been behind the many of the projects

The board of trustees would encourage you to donate to the school fund.  

An amount of your choice can be selected via Wise pay or you might prefer 

to make a monthly donation via a Standing Order. 

For more information – visit the school website. 

Murals and displays  

across the site to 

enhance thinking 

about broader 

issues and to 

brighten the 

environment

Memorial Garden
Minibuses – new ones 

due in October 23

The Bridge Construction shed

Playground 

enhancements –

Including table 

tennis tables and a 

basketball zone

Our boys deserve the best.

https://www.carshaltonboys.org/page/?title=School+Fund&pid=56

